
CITY OF SEGUIN 

To: City Council 

From: Susan Caddell, Director of Finance 

Date: June 25, 2025 

Subject: Budget Amendment 

 

Historical Background 

A budget amendment is needed for the Wells Fargo Building Project.  The project is now 
entering the negotiation phase after selection of a developer.  The contract with TBA 
Douglas is now entering Phase 5 of their contract.  This budget amendment will allocate 
additional funds towards this contract. 

 

Action Requested 

City Council must approve the budget amendment attached.  

 

Staff Recommendation 

Staff recommends approval of the budget amendment. 

ATTACHMENTS 

1. Ordinance approving the budget amendment. 


